
Nursery Newsletter  

Term 2  

November 2024 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely October break!   

Staff 

We would like to start the term by welcoming Miss Martin to the team.  Miss 

Martin will be working with us on a Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday.   

 

Skills for learning and life 

We are promoting independence skills for all children.  With your support, we will 

be encouraging children to come into Nursery themselves and take off their own 

shoes and coat. We ask that parents try to prevent laced shoes to promote 

further independence. Parents/carers are welcome into the nursery each day on 

pick up.  

 

Mail drop 

Please remember to check your child’s mail drop in the waiting room for new 

updates.  

 

Winter weather 

With Winter coming we want to ensure children are warm in all weathers. The 

nursery will provide mitts for all children. This will prevent personal belongings 

becoming lost. Please also note that nursery provide waterproof trousers and 

jackets. The only thing we ask is that your child has a pair of wellies at nursery.  

 

 

 

 

 



Woodwork  

 

We are starting to introduce our new woodwork area. We are continuing to collect 

resources for this, please let us know if you are able to support in collection or 

have any woodwork materials at home.  

 

 

Nursery SWAY 

This is our new QR CODE for Term 2. Please use this code to see what your child 

has been learning. We will also keep our board outside updated to share what 

children have been doing in Nursery.  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary  

Friday 15th November – Children in Need. Children can come dressed in pyjamas 

with a 50p optional donation. Children will have some fun activities at Nursery on 

this day. 

Thursday 12th December – Christmas show 2.00pm - 2.45pm all welcome. 

Friday 18th December – Christmas Dinner  

Friday 20th December – Nursery Party 2.00 pm -2.45pm all children are 

welcome into nursery for the party. 

Friday 20th December – Last day of term. Pupils return Tuesday 7th January 

 

 


